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Dear Ms. Quiambao:

Greetingsl!

The BulSU Gender and Development (GADC) will conduct a FORUM ON GENDER AND
COUNSELING on Deceitiber 20, 2022, Gt 8:00 AM Vid Z66i Cotiféience. THaffad “GENDER-
SENSITIVE COUNSELING: THE ASEAN WAY,” the forum will feature counselors from Thailand,
Malaysia, Indonesia, and the Philippines. The activity aims to provide the participants an
opportunity to leamn from the experiences and expertise of counselor from our ASEAN
neighbors and our country as well. Further, they will be able to hear insights and applications
on how gender-sensitive counseling is catered in the region which in turn can be utilized by
many of our COUNSEIdH &hd Gendsr and Develdpment Gavoestss in the BIOVIREE,

In view of this, we are pleased to invite the guidance counselors, guidance teachers and
GAD advocates from the schools in your District. We are confident that this forum wil provide
them insights and learnings which they can utilize in the performance of their work as
counselors. ‘

We trust that this invitation will merit your attention. TZ-36"30]
Thank you very much. . ReproductionNo. 3519 , 8. 2022
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ROWENA T. QUIAMBAO, CESE
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